
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

  
Dear Parents of Y6 children       23 June 2020 
 
 I hope you are keeping safe and well.  
  
We are looking forward to many of our Y6 children returning to school for the final 2 weeks of the 
summer term.  For those who have requested a place, you will have received a text message by 
now stating which days your child can attend from the 6th July, and which ‘bubble’ they will be 
part of.   
 
Unfortunately, due to staffing and capacity we have only been able to offer 4 days in total over 
the 2-week period, however we hope to make each day as memorable as possible.  

 

Due to current restrictions we are unable to complete many of the activities that we would 
usually do with the children, however we are trying to offer other lovely activities to celebrate 
their time at Brooke.  

 

We hope to get the children back together later in the year for a final farewell celebration.  

 

Even if your child is not returning, he/she can still get involved in some of the activities listed 
below. These are highlighted in red.  
  
Y6 ice cream van  

 

As a Year 6 leavers treat, we have organised for the ice cream van to come into the school 
grounds for the children to enjoy an ice cream.  
  
Tuesday 7th July for Miss Jackson and Mrs Cheetham’s bubbles.   
Friday 10th July for Mrs Marshall and Mrs Stent’s bubbles.   
  
Y6 picnic  

 

The Children will need to bring their own picnic however, we will provide other ‘treats’. We will 
not mix the bubbles.   

 

Tuesday 14th July for Miss Jackson and Mrs Cheetham’s bubbles.  
Friday 17th July for Mrs Marshall and Mrs Stent’s bubbles.  
 

 

 



 

 

 
Y6 Transition meeting with Mr Dixey (Head of Y7 at Trinity)  

 

Mr Dixey will be coming into school on the following dates and times: 
Tuesday 7th July at 9.30am to meet the children in Miss Jackson and Mrs Cheetham’s classes. 
Children who not attending school can join this through Zoom. We will send out Zoom 
information on the day.  
  
Friday 10th July at 9.30am to meet the children in Mrs Marshall and Mrs Stent’s classes. 
Children not attending school can join this through Zoom. We will send out Zoom 
information on the day.  
  
Memory video  

 

The leavers assembly is usually a way we share our memories, so we have decided to create 
a memory video which will be uploaded to YouTube for the children and parents to access. A 
text will be sent once this is available, but please be aware that we need a few weeks to 
complete this.   

 

We will record the memories of the children who are in school. Children who are not 
attending school, please could you record your child talking about their memories at 
Brooke (a recording of 1-minute maximum) and send this to the admin email by Friday 
10th July 2pm.   

 

If you have any outtakes of your child’s recordings (funnier the better) please also send these 
to the admin email.   
br-admin@vennacademy.org  
  
Shirt signing  

 

The children need to bring a plain white school shirt into school on their first day back. We 
will organise for the shirts to be signed and they can take them home on their final day.  

 

Parents of children not attending can bring a shirt to the school office by Monday 
6th July and this can be collected on Friday 17th July between 10am and 2pm.   
Shirts MUST be clearly labelled with the child’s name.  
  
We really hope to make their final 4 days, 4 days to remember. We will focus on transition 
and celebration of their time at Brooke.  
We wish all of our Y6 children good luck in their secondary setting.  
  
 
With regards to your child’s return to school WC 6th July, you can find key information at this 
link https://brookeprimaryacademy.org.uk/wp-content/uploads/2020/06/Bubble-letter.pdf 
 
The full risk assessment is also located on our website. 
 
 
Kind regards  
  
Mrs Levers and the Year 6 Team  
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